

Office of the Governor

Glenn Youngkin

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Commonwealth, welcome to the Virginia Intruder Response Preparedness Training.

The Institute for Childhood Preparedness offers fundamental emergency preparedness training for early childhood professionals to keep the children in their care safe. In the event of an intruder, having the necessary skills and training in an uncertain moment can save the life of a child. Thank you to the professionals for sharing their knowledge and experience at this unique event.

The First Lady and I wish the organizers and participants a successful and effective training. Thank you for strengthening the Spirit of Virginia.

Sincerely,

Glenn Youngkin